Happy
Holhdays

Christmas is a time of warmth, joy and
togetherness where the spirit of giving and
love tills the air. It's the season that brings
people closer as families and friends to
gather and celebrate traditions, share
meals, and create lasting memories.

We would like to say a huge thank you to
every resident who so kindly and generously
contributed to the annual "Christmas
Gratuity Fund” for the village staft team.
This gesture went a long way in making
everyone's Festive Spirit shine a little
brighter.

From all of us at Evergreen Muizenberg, we
wish you a safe and wonderfully happy
testive season and a Happy New Year.




